
Subject: Casework Submittal for Mariposa Land Port of Entry 

Dear Contractor,  

After reviewing the shop drawings for each of the casework systems in rooms A402-A404, several 

revisions need to be made prior to fabrication for all systems to fit properly. I have attached your shop 

drawings with each revision noted in green text. Please incorporate each comment and send your 

fabrication set of shop drawings for final review.   

 

Feel free to contact me with any questions.  

 

Thank you,  

 

Office Engineer  

 

 

 


